
 
Bula! 
 
NOTIFCATION OF ADULTS POOL MAINTENANCE WORKS: 14TH OCTOBER TO 30TH 
NOVEMBER 2024 
 
During the above dates, we will be removing the decking around the adults pool and replacing it with 
beautiful new paving.  Details as follows: 
 

- All works will happen overnight between the hours of 9:30pm to 7am to ensure the least 
disruption to guests  

- The pool decking will be removed in sections.  
- The adults pool will not be closed during the works, however when a section is being worked 

on, guests will not be able to access the pool through that particular area, but an alternative 
access point will be available. 

- Cutting of pavers will be done back-of-house at the engineering warehouse to minimize any 
noise 

- The paving will start from the top of the pool bar working across the restaurant building dual 
staircase and proceed towards the boutique pathway entrance 

- When doing the 1st section, the access to the restaurants from the Kids Club walkway will be 
restricted. 

- When doing the section in front of the restaurant dual staircase, one staircase will be blocked at a 
time - but access will always be possible  

- When completing the last section, the access from the boutique walkway will be restricted. 
- There will be the occasional movement of workmen in and around the affected area 

 
Below is an image showing the various access points as mentioned above.   Here is also the link to our 
overall resort plan for context.  
 

 
 

 
We look forward to welcoming you to an enhanced adults pool-side experience.  
 
Vinaka vaka levu (thank you very much) 
 
Team Malolo 


